

March 11, 2013

Grace United Church of Christ 18 Court Street Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Friend,

On behalf of Elijah's Promise and the many people we serve, I would like to thank you for your generous donation of \$225. We are so grateful for your support!

Elijah's Promise was founded in 1989 as a small soup kitchen based in New Brunswick, NJ and has since become a multi-service agency that moves people out of poverty. The organization offers a continuum of services leading to self-sufficiency.

## What we do each year at Elijah's Promise thanks to your help...

- Serve over 100,000 meals at the Soup Kitchen.
- Distribute over 20,000 meals to over 200 people with HIV/AIDS.
- Train 70 people in the Culinary School
- Employ 15 low-income people full-time through catering employment
- Provide over 100,000 meals to low income people through Promise Catering Contract Catering Services, including children and seniors.
- Distribute clothing through the Clothesline to over 1,000 people.
- Serve over 20,000 meals of fresh, locally sourced good food, of which nearly 5,000 meals were to people challenged by the economy, at A Better World Café.

The Internal Revenue Service requires that we inform you that we have not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for your donation. The full amount of your donation is tax deductible. Please retain this receipt for your tax records.

Thank you again for your generosity and donation, especially during these difficult economic times. We will work hard to insure your gift makes a difference in our community. We appreciate your support and look forward to working with you in the future to break the cycle of poverty, alleviate hunger and change lives.

Sincerely,

Rev. Lisanne G. Finston

**Executive Director** 

Mailing Address: 211 Livingston Ave., New Brunswick, NJ 08901

Soup Kitchen: 18 Neilson St., New Brunswick, NJ, 08901

Phone 732-545-9002 Fax 732-246-1138/732-545-1996 www.elijahspromise.org